
*SITUATIONAL AWARENESS ADVISORY*
​VEHICLE BREAK-INS LAST NIGHT

There were a number of vehicle break-ins last night (Saturday) overnight in the Geer
Mountain Road area. Our Resident State Trooper and Troop L are investigating - most
of the vehicles that had items stolen were unlocked in the residents' driveway. There is
an increased police presence in Kent as they continue their investigation.

Andrew Fisher, our Resident State Trooper, is asking all residents to:
be vigilant with regard to your situational awareness
lock your vehicles
do not leave valuables in your vehicles
keep your homes secure

This is a good reminder that we need to think about the safety of our property.

Join the Town of Kent's Newsletter list serv and stay informed. Click the image to join,
or sign up via text by texting "KENT" to 42828.

visit our website: www.townofkentct.org

https://www.townofkentct.org/

